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May 4, 2018 

 
< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 

 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject:  Obsolescence of Certain 1230 Series Media Isolated Pressure Sensors 
 
This is to inform you that, effective immediately, Honeywell will no longer be offering the following SKUs for 
sale, due to low demand of these products, which cannot support a robust supply chain. Accordingly, we are 
willing to facilitate a last time buy option for our customers, and are requesting that a final purchase order be 
issued prior to May 30, 2018. 

  
At this time, we do not have specific replacement products. Contact your Honeywell representative for 
potential replacements. 
 
Honeywell values its customers and realizes that this obsoletion may require you to identify an alternate 
product for your current applications. We want to work with you to make this a smooth transition to the 
available solution of your choice.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Honeywell Sales Representative for Honeywell products, or 
me at joseph.coakley@honeywell.com or 972.470.4223.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Joseph Coakley 
Global Product Marketing Manager 
Honeywell International | SIoT 
 
 

1230 Series Stainless Steel Pressure Sensors 1230-L1222-W100G 

1230 Series Stainless Steel Pressure Sensors 1230-L1222-W300G  

1230 Series Stainless Steel Pressure Sensors 1230-L1222-W750G  

Joseph Coakley 
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